
March 31,1970 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora, 
 
I have received the promotion and consequently tenure. It will probably yet be a 
couple of weeks before I receive a contract with my salary indicated. I think that it will 
be probably be an acceptable one, but I am not simply counting on this outcome. I 
shall let you know what I am offered. If it is too little, I shall try to apply more pressure 
to get increased. 
A week or so ago, to my dismay, I learned that my student Thomas Merrill had 
somehow failed to make his application to Bryn Mawr complete. He has taken steps 
now to get it so, & I presume that you in the Department soon will be asked to admit 
him or reject him. I hope that you can admit him. He is very able, very serious –so I 
think B.M.C. would be the place for him. He writes with clarity and grace, and he 
responds well to these being placed consequential intellectual demands upon him. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[signatura] 
 


